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February 9, 2022 
 
Update on Freezer Replacements 
 
Way’ Membership 
 
The Recovery Team has completed the freezer purchase this week and the plan is to deliver 
them door-to-door to Band member homes on Friday, February 11 starting at 9 a.m. 
  

• The Recovery Team will start contacting people who are on the list today, so we can 
plan the freezer deliveries for Friday. 

• Someone will need to be home to receive the appliance. 
• The freezers will be delivered to a staging area on reserve, and then Monashee Moving 

will deliver them door-to-door. 
• If you still have an appliance that needs to be removed, please inform the team 

members when they contact you. 
 
We are still in the process of requesting funding for families who have more than one freezer or 
fridge that was removed. Everyone on the list who had more than one fridge or freezer removed 
in September by RAM Environmental will be contacted to determine if they meet the criteria set 
out by ISC to qualify for those replacements. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 236-600-0159.  
 

 

 

Okanagan Indian Band 
12420 Westside Road 
Vernon, BC V1H 2A4 

250-542-4328 

 
RECOVERY UPDATE 


